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SBLM Architects hired Richard Votta, AIA, as the managing director of the firm's healthcare &
wellness studio.
Votta comes to SBLM with 25 years of experience in the healthcare industry specializing in
architectural design and medical facility planning. In his prior position, Votta was a project manager
at Mount Sinai Medical Center. 
His previous experience was as chief facilities planner with the University of Pennsylvania Health
System.
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